
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2022 1:28:55 PM

First name: Julia

Last name: Zalenski

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am writing to express support for changing the current route as proposed for the Pacific Northwest

Trail to the southern route, avoiding the endangered grizzly bear habitat. In addition to the many human-focused

reasons for making this change, it's unconscionable not to simply reroute (or eliminate) a trail when it will have

lasting harmful impacts on this grizzly bear community. Human leisure should never be prioritized over the very

existence of animal relatives.


